To:  Gold Team Parents

From:  Tracy Vodola, Social Studies Teacher

Dear Parents:

As part of our unit study on the Revolutionary War, I will be showing the movie “The Patriot” on Wednesday, November 21st.  The movie is a fairly accurate as well as entertaining version of the events.  The class activities and discussion that will take place following the viewing will include: comparing reality to the Hollywood version of the events, the roles that slaves and the militia played in the war, the fighting styles of both sides, the motivations behind joining the fight, and what is means to be a “patriot”.
I will need your written permission in order for your child to view the movie because it does carry an “R” rating for graphic content in some of the battle scenes.  I will schedule an alternate activity for your child if you do not wish for him/her to view the movie.

Please complete the information below and return it to me by November 19th.  Thank you in advance for your attention.

Please feel free to email me with any questions at:   tvodola@stamfordct.gov
______ My child DOES have permission to view “The Patriot”

_______ My child DOES NOT have permission to view “The Patriot”

Child’s Name  ___________________________________________

Parent Signature _________________________________________

Date  ___________________________________________________

